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KEEWATIN-PATRICIA DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD 

SPECIAL EDUCATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 

The meeting of the Special Education Advisory Committee was held via Video 

Conference on Wednesday, February 20, 2019. 

Present  E. Bortlis T. Forster L. Goodman 
  D. Cornish K. Couch M. Henry 
  J. Kantola G. Marsonet P. Alver 
  E. O’Flaherty S. Jette S. Jeffers 

 

Call to Order at      
 

  The Meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m.  

     

Welcome 
 

  E. O’Flaherty welcomed everyone to the meeting.  

     

Approval of the  
Agenda 

 
 

 THAT the agenda of the meeting, February 20, 2019 be approved. 
 

 
CARRIED 

     

Approval of the 
Minutes 
 

  THAT the minutes of the meeting, January 16, 2019 were reviewed and 
confirmed. 
 
Moved by:        D. Cornish 
Seconded by:   D. Head 

 
 
 
 
CARRIED 

     

Business Arising   None  
     

Presentation   Roles & responsibilities of SEAC and its Members 
 

 

Presentation 
 
 

  Terri Forester, (SEL Kenora) gave a presentation on the IPRC Process. 
Slide deck to be shared with SEAC Members via Shirley Fecho.  
(sent Feb 21/19) 

 

 
 
 

KPDSB Strategic 
Improvement 
Plan Feedback 
 

  Questions for the KPDSB Strategic Improvement Plan are included in the 
SEAC meeting package for feedback. 

 
 
CARRIED 

Children’s Mental 
Health In Schools 
Update 

  “Jack.org” – Students attended the Jack Chapters Student Summit in 
Winnipeg with C. Kerkermeier, L. Harbour and student counsellor 
chaperones. 
 

 
 
 
CARRIED 

     
Special Education 
In Schools 
Update 
 
 

  The Education Assistant (EA) allocation process will be happening in the 
next couple of months. 
 
The IPRC process in schools is now in the finishing up stages. 
 

 
 
 
CARRIED 

http://www.kpdsb.on.ca/default.aspx
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Association 
Reports 
 

  No Association Reports were received.  

     
Member Reports 
 

  No Member Reports were received. 
 

 

     
Correspondence   A letter from the Peel Board was acknowledged and received.  
     
Other Business   None  
     
Next Meeting:     March 20, 2019 via Video Conference 5:30 p.m.  
     
Adjournment   The meeting adjourned at 6:35 p.m. 

 
 
CARRIED 

     
 


